

Dear Friend of Mt Ashwabay,

We are excited to celebrate our ski hill's 75th anniversary this year! As a community-driven ski hill, we rely on the support of our friends and donors to keep our programs and facilities running smoothly. That's why we are reaching out to ask for your support in helping us reach our goal of raising \$75,000 for the 75th anniversary season. With the help of individuals in our community we have already raised \$25,000 towards that goal.

As you may know, maintaining a ski hill is no easy feat. From grooming the slopes and maintaining the chair lifts to ensuring that we have enough rental equipment and staff on hand to provide a great experience for all of our guests, there are many challenges that we face on a daily basis. However, we are committed to providing a fun and welcoming environment for skiers and snowboarders of all ages and abilities, and we believe that with your help, we can make this anniversary season one to remember.

Your donation will help us make improvements to our facilities, including the lodge and the rental house, as well as fund programs and initiatives that will enhance the experience of our guests. Whether you are a seasoned skier or a newcomer to the slopes, we believe that Mt. Ashwabay is a special place that is worth supporting.

We invite you to join us on the slopes and be a part of this milestone anniversary season. Your contribution will make a difference in helping us celebrate 75 years of skiing and snowboarding at Mt. Ashwabay, and we are grateful for your support.

Thank you for considering a donation to our anniversary campaign. We look forward to seeing you on the slopes or at one of our many upcoming events celebrating the occasion.

Sincerely,

Mt Ashwabay